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Petition for Independent Study 

Date: 

The university maintains an independent study program for the convenience of those students who 

cannot participate in scheduled classes. The program helps students maintain progress toward their 

educational goal when unusual circumstances arise.  

All students who can document their ability to benefit from an independent study and their need for an 

independent study will be considered for the program.  

This form gives the student opportunity to do both. The form also provides space for the faculty 

member to offer a proposed format for meeting the course objectives within the semester for which 

the approval is requested. 

Semester for independent study: 

Student: ID: 

Course requested for independent study:  

Why is independent study being requested? 

Evidence that student can profit from independent study: 

Name of faculty who will lead independent study: 

How will progress be tracked? 

Student:    Instructor: 

Advisor:    Dean: 

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs:  Date: 
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